
 

 
 

 
 

PINELLAS SUNCOAST TRANSIT AUTHORITY (PSTA) 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD SOLE SOURCE 

 
March 12, 2018 
 
Written Response Due: March 21, 2018 
Time:    10:00 a.m. 
Email Address:  ehaubner@psta.net  
 
This is not a Request For Proposal and there is no solicitation available.  The proposed contract 
action is for services for which PSTA intends to negotiate and award with only one source.  Any 
responses received as a result of this Notice of Intent shall be considered solely for the purpose 
of determining whether to conduct a competitive procurement.  Responses will not be 
considered as proposals, bids, or quotes. 
 
PSTA intends to negotiate sole source procurement for Risk Management Software.  PSTA shall 
contract this procurement with Marsh ClearSight, LLC.  This is an acquisition with an estimated 
value of $137,655.75. 
 
Interested suppliers or individuals may identify their interest and capability to respond to the 
requirement by submitting in writing their name, address, point of contact, telephone number, 
email, and a statement regarding capability to provide the specified procurement per the 
attached specifications.  Interested suppliers or individuals will be considered only if they 
respond with clear and convincing documentation that they are capable of meeting or 
exceeding the requirements stated herein.  All responses received within five (5) business days 
after the date of publication will be reviewed by PSTA.  A determination by the Procurement 
Division not to compete this proposed action based on the responses to this notice is solely 
within the discretion of PSTA’s Procurement Division. 
 
All responses must be in writing and returned to: 
Eric Haubner, Purchasing Agent II 
ehaubner@psta.net  
 
Thank you for your interest in PSTA. 
 
Eric Haubner 
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